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OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT, THE UNIVERSITY OF LETHBRIDGE

August 23, 1979

Dr. D. Crabtree
Research Associate
Prehistoric Technology
Laboratory of Anthropology
Department of Sociology
and Anthropology
University of Idaho
Moscow, Idaho 83843
U.S.A.

Dear Dr. Crabtree:

I attach a copy of a letter from Dr. Jim Woods, Director of
the Norman Herrett Museum of Anthropology. Its reference

to you gives me welcome occasion to compliment you for having
taught the course on Prehistoric Technologies, which by all
accounts was an outstanding success.

With kind regards.

Sincerely,

/é BT

For:

John H. Woods

President and Vice-Chancellor
JHW :cd

Attach.

Signed in absence of John Woods.
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